
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the School Year 2025 – 2026! 
 
Enclosed for your information is the Middle School Back-To-School packet.  We trust that the 
information will help you and your family to make plans for the start of the new school year 
as smoothly as possible. 
 

● FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL:  WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 13, 2025 
 

● SCHOOL HOURS:   7:30 am – 6:00 pm 
 

● INSTRUCTIONAL HOURS:  8:15 am – 3:00 pm 
 

● THEME OF THE YEAR:   “STEADFAST LOVE” 
       LAMENTATIONS 3:22-23 

 
● THINGS TO REMEMBER: 

1. The absolute last day to withdraw from school WITHOUT the $1,500 early 
withdrawal fee is before JULY 18, 2025, 12:00 PM (PST). 

2. We have switched our uniform provider to Classic Designs School Uniforms 
(www.eclassicdesigns.com). Some uniform pieces are different, but we are 
allowing a multi-year transition to the new uniform pieces. 
 

● LIST OF ENCLOSURES to help you to prepare for the first day of school: 
□ School Year Calendar   □ Authorization to Leave Form  
□ School Supplies     □ Additional Expenses 
□ Tuition Schedule    □ School Parking Lot Map (Drop off and Pick up) 
□ Morning Extended Care Form  □ Uniform Information 
□ Summer Reading Letter and Book Report 

 
● SCHEDULE ASSIGNMENT: Your schedule assignment will be available on FACTS the week 

of August 4th, 2025. 
  



 

 

●  
 

 
 
 
 
● IMPORTANT DATES: 

○ Cambridge Site Summer Office Hours from June 9th to July 18th (8AM-6PM).  
■ When closed, questions can be directed to the Silver Site Front Office 

(415) 587-7256 during normal school hours. 
■ Cambridge Site Front Office hours will resume Aug. 11th. 

● Aug 12th and 13th, 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
● First Day of School (Aug 13th): 7:30 am to 6:00 pm. 

 
○ New & Sixth Grade Parent-Student Orientation (in-person):  

■ Monday, August 11th, 10:00 am – 11:30am, 501 Cambridge Street – 
Chapel 

■ School and PE uniforms will only be sold through Classic Designs School 
Uniforms  

● www.eclassicdesigns.com 
● 1551 Taraval Street (between 25th and 26th Ave.)  
● Some uniform pieces are different, but we are allowing a multi-

year transition to the new uniform pieces. 
■ Purchase Student Planner 
■ Turn in any missing registration paperwork 
■ [Optional] Purchase ESV bible 
■ We look forward to partnering with you in the new school year. 

  

God bless you all this summer. 
 
 

On behalf of the administration and staff, 
 

 
Mr. Derrick Wong 
Principal 

 
 

 
 

The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; his mercies never come to an end; 
 they are new every morning; great is your faithfulness. 

Lamentations 3:22-23 (ESV) 
 


